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„ McGILL UNIVERSITY 
Faculty of Dentistry

Sfe.:.
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

May 23rcL, 1924.Montreal,

Sir Arthur Currie,C.G.M.G. 
Principal,

McGill University.m-

Dear Sir,

Your letter of May 9th in regard to the 

appointment of Dr. Arthur Wlash, reached me in due time.

I have no hesitation in saying that I think Dr.Walsh 

would make as good an assistant in the Dental Clinic, as 

any man whom we could possibly obtain , and I am therefore, 

prepared to recommend his appointment.

I would be very glad if sometime in the very 

near future, I could arrange to have a talk with you 

concerning some other necessary appointments.

I am,
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Very truly yours,

T

Dean.
'
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